
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Nancy Lillie [mailto:replayfun@comcast.net] 
> Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 9:09 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Joyce Montgomery 
> Subject: Pleasant Valley "V" and "P" overlay 
>  
> I am writing to advocate for family members Joyce and Steven Montgomery who seem to be overly 
restricted in the use of their long held property.  They breed and train horses there, a long held dream.  
Plans for planting an orchard and grape arbor, building a horse arena, putting in some training steps for 
the horses, and fencing off a corner being used to trespass their property reportedly are being denied.  
Farm work must be done by hand, not tractor as well, making it impossible to run the ranch.   
>  
> They state they have sought explanation for why this was done without success and without 
discussion despite many attempts 
> They are solid, reasonable, tax paying citizens whose plans and dreams are being crushed.  The value 
of the land which they have long owned and improved is threatened.      
>  
> I support environmental measures wholeheartedly, with my votes and my money.  But this seems a 
great miscarriage of justice and needs to be looked at.  Surely there is some way to support the 
environment without such a great cost to these good people.   
>  
> I am telling everyone I know about this and ask that you reconsider this matter.   
>  
> Thank you, 
> Steve and Nancy Lillie 
135 W Gloucester St West Gloucester St  Gladstone, Or. 97027 


